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Uganda’s popular-privately owned school establishments, named; New 

Hormisdallen Day and Boarding Primary School – Kirinya and New 

Hormisdallen Early Childhood Development Centre; have co-funded a new 

website, designed to enhance visibility, interactiveness and user friendliness. 

The website was designed by a popular company named; European 

Technology Associates Limited; based in Kampala City, Uganda - Africa.  

“Yes, we contracted European Technology Associates Limited to design for us 

the website”, says Geoffrey Ocen (Mr.), the Director of Studies. 

The website was previewed /pretested on 30/10/2018 at the school premises. 

“You have performed a good job. Keep it up!” remarks Katasi Annette (Director 

I/C Finance). 

In his editorial massage, the school Head teacher, George Willy Nyango (Mr.) 

states: 

 “The platform was designed to promote fair and balanced information 

coverage of school programs on the one part and give reasonable visibility to 

some field programs found to be helpful to other stakeholders and in line with 

the school Mission, Vision and Motto”. 

Additionally, “the platform shall remain non-partisan, without any involvement 

in party-politics”.  

His (the Head teacher) editorial message was copied to the Director of Studies, 

Director I/C Finance and Deputy Head teacher. 

Meanwhile, the Managing Director New Hormisdallen Day and Boarding 

Primary School, Ms. Nalubowa Deborah; authored a welcome message.   



“We thank the government of Uganda for guidance and provision of technical 

support. We also recognize and do appreciate the institutional support 

provided by other stakeholders in the sector and those in other relevant 

sectors” states the Director in her brief message. 

Additionally, the Director says “the website is designed to promote interface 

between all stakeholders. I wish you a pleasant reading and do not hesitate to 

contact us in case of any quarries”.  

New Hormisdallen School establishments previously owned a website that was 

reviewed to better the design and performance of the new website, named;  

www.newhormisdallendbpsk.com.  

The Director of Studies, Ocen Geoffrey (Mr.) approved the website to be 

activated by latest 31st day of October 2018. 

“Quite impressive! You have worked within the stated time. Please activate the 

website by tomorrow 31/10/2018” remarks Ocen Geoffrey (Mr.). 

New Hormisdallen school establishments, have affluent Online networking 

associates in Africa and beyond. The school establishments have educational 

programs and/or articles running on some highly respectable websites across 

Africa and beyond. You may find time to navigate www.safelifeuganda.org 

GOLD CERTIFIED where the establishments have some professionally authored 

items running. PLEASE VISIT www.newhormisdallendbpsk.com for better 

quality educational services in Africa and beyond. 

 

God Bless Africa! 
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